
 
 
 
 
 
January 6, 2009 
 
 
Michael Buchholz 
Curtis-Straus LLC 
527 Great Road 
Littleton, MA  01460 
 
 
Dear Mr. Buchholz, 
 
This letter is to confirm that the material used in the labeling of our product, VistaTrak, 
meets FCC requirements. The material, BRUSHcal MM 200 BBSTAINLESS TC-
100, is a metallized brush stainless steel polyester film coated with a permanent 
pressure sensitive acrylic adhesive that is made to last the lifetime of the 
aforementioned product. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Khang Le 
Vice President of Engineering 
Mobile Aspects Inc. 
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